
From: Jim DeMint
Sent: 3/11/2016 7:29:44 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Waiting to hear from you

Dear Nikki,

I'm reaching out to you because we just sent membership cards to more than 
half a million Heritage Foundation members -- and we didn't send one to you. 

I was surprised to see that you weren't on our membership rolls this year as a 
card-carrying Heritage Foundation member. Principled conservatives like you 
tell us they are proud to carry the Heritage membership card.

But it's not about the card.

It's about being a part of a movement that can transform our country. You know 
that conservative principles like individual freedom, limited government, and free 
enterprise can return America to a position of strength once again.

So will you join us? 2016 is a pivotal year, and I want to make sure you are 
with us, Nikki.

Use this secure link to join Heritage today 
<http://click.heritage.org/b0000sHeEM50THos0302War>. We'll send your card 
to you immediately.

www.myheritage.org/join 
<http://click.heritage.org/b0000sHeEM50THos0302War>

Thank you for your support.

Jim DeMint
President

P.S. If you are already a Heritage member for 2016 and received this in error, 
please let us know by emailing us at info@heritage.org 
<http://click.heritage.org/ds0eHo6rE20TW00Hat030M0>.
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You are subscribed to Heritage Foundation e-mails as nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov. If 
you want to change your e-mail preferences, please click here to update your 
subscription <http://click.heritage.org/yoEMW2Hr0s0eTH40ar00030>.

 <http://click.heritage.org/trk?t=1
&mid=ODI0LU1IVC0zMDQ6MTg5Nzc6MTAzMjQ6MTg0Nzk6MDoxNTUzNzo3OjI
zOTQ2MDctMjpuaWtraWhhbGV5QGdvdi5zYy5nb3Y%3D>-


